
 
 

Welcome Letter from the Program Director 

EYES, INC. 
On behalf of the EYES Organization and our Executive Board of Directors, we welcome you to view our website and to 

discover what we are all about. We are excited that we can share this amazing journey with you, and we look forward to 

your contribution to our development of so many of today’s youth. Our program is committed to providing outstanding 

opportunities for the learning and discovery in Science, Technology, Engineering, Math (STEM), and Self-Awareness. As 

Program Director of EYES, I encourage all students with an aspiration in the STEM field to take advantage of the many 

resources and networking opportunities that our organization will offer.   

It goes without saying that the most effective way of getting involved is to, well…get involved! We encourage everyone 

to review our list of programs and upcoming events to find a personal interest in the area in which you would like to 

contribute. We are always looking for new, fresh, and relevant ideas that will allow us to grow our organization in an 

effort to meet the needs of our youth. Should you have any questions, or if an issue of concern arises, please feel free to 

contact me. Again, WELCOME! 

Sincerely, 

James Fletcher 

James Fletcher, Program Director 

Enriching Youths Through Educational Services, Inc. 
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